
DCent.

27th February 1953•

Dear Lady Emmott,

It is so very nice of you to invite 

me to open the Flower Fair on Monday June 29th. but 

I am much afraid that I shall have to be here at 

home on that day. I very seldom do come to London 

and that doesn’t happen to be a day when I shall be 

able to come. Thank you all the same.

Yours sincerely.


